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This car was stolen in April but still no trace of it; does it ring any bells with anyone?

Ford Escort Mark I two door saloon, registration UFX 365L, stolen on April 12, 2022 from a
private driveway in Mossley Avenue, Wallisdown, Poole, Dorset.

It is believed that it was taken in the early hours of the morning.

At the time it was stolen, it had a car cover on it and a Krooklock was fitted.

At the time the passenger front seat was not fitted.

The owner’s name is Graham King, Mobile (07982) 054324.

Any help would be very much appreciated, if you can recall seeing the car on a recovery
truck in the early hours of Tuesday 12th April, or if you have seen the car parked anywhere,

or maybe have been offered an Escort, or have any information at all, please contact the
police and/or Graham directly.

This car is a much-loved vehicle and Graham would love to be reunited with it, after many
years of ownership.

Thank you.
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